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July 26, 2016



VIA E-FILING

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:	H&R Waterworks, Inc. - Original Sheet No. 18.13

Dear Mr. King:

	The purpose of this filing is to add the Middle Street water system to the company's tariff.  The system serves a maximum of eight connections. 

This is a system that is being added to the service list of the company.  As such, it is a new service.  Therefore, this filing is being made on one day notice.

	Thank you for your attention to this matter.  If there are any questions, please contact the undersigned.

							Sincerely,



							RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/cs
Enclosures

cc:	Client (via e-mail)	
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